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Tolleson Elementary School District No. 17
9261 W. Van Buren ( Tolleson, AZ  85353

(623) 936-9740  (  FAX (623) 533-3919
                                                                                                         Date: 
Dear Parent of:  
We have made several attempts in trying to reach you regarding your child’s IEP meeting.  Unfortunately, you were not present for the meeting scheduled for February 9, 2022 @3:30pm  or  March 11, 2022 at 1:00pm.      

A new meeting will be scheduled on the following date: 

Day of the week:  Tuesday 

Date:  March 22, 2022

Time:  3:30
Please note that you can attend this meeting in-person, via video call, or via phone. 

If you cannot make this meeting, we are requesting permission to have this meeting without you present.  A copy of the revised IEP will be sent to you.  Please sign below giving us permission to proceed with the meeting.  If you have any questions regarding the revised IEP please feel free to contact us.  

Thank you,

Cassandra Ortega,  

Porfirio H. Gonzales, Assistant  Principal 

Tolleson Elementry School District

623-907-5181
I, ___________________________ give the IEP team at Porfirio H. Gonzales Elementry School 

     (Parent’s name) 

permission to proceed with my child’s _________________________ IEP meeting.  

                                                                          (Student’s name) 
Date: __________________________________
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The Governing Board


B. Dale Crandell


Tida M. Garcia


Elizabeth T. Hunsaker Adriana G. Morado


Belinda Quezada





Superintendent


Dr. Lupita Hightower
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